
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Family, Staff, Volunteer and Essential Visitor Update – June 20, 2025 
 
 
Superior Unit – Enteric Outbreak 
 
 
• 5 residents are in isolation due to gastro symptoms 
 
Public Health has confirmed an outbreak on Superior Unit; organism is not yet determined. 
 
 
Outbreak Protocols:  
Essential visitors ONLY on Superior – please note: Masks are not required. Please ensure you are 
practicing good hand hygiene. 
 
Please be aware and read all posted signs in the home for further directions.  
 
Visiting ill residents - Please follow all posted signage when visiting an ill resident. If you have questions  
related to putting on and removing your PPE please ask the nurse. 
 
Essential Visitor Training – if you require EV training, please contact Reception at ext. 7170 to arrange.  
 
No crossover from Nursing Home to Rest Home 
 
Communication will occur if new resident cases are added.  
 
If you have any questions related to the above, please reach out to me at the number/email below. 
 
 
Lindsay Vandenberg 
Administrator 
lvandenberg@vision74.com 
519-336-6551 ext. 7299 
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